
 Dear Osage Families, 

 The Osage Music Department is excited to invite you to our Fourth and Fifth-Grade Spring 
 Concert! Bring your blankets and folding chairs to enjoy some upbeat and uplifting tunes outside 
 on the Osage playground featuring the fourth and fifth-grade vocal groups! Directly after the 
 vocal performances outside, the band and orchestra will perform inside the Watson Center. 

 Mark your calendars! The concert will be held Tuesday  ,  May 23rd, 2023 at 6:30 pm at 
 Osage Elementary School. All students who are performing should report to the 
 school at 6:00 pm.  Students should dress nicely,  in their picture-day best. (The rain date is 
 scheduled for Thursday, June 1st, at 6:30 pm). 

 We look forward to seeing you at our performance! 

 Sincerely, 

 The Osage Music Department 
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